
 

 

 

 

 

                     New Date for AGM: 

At the end of April, our residents received a notice indicating the AGM 
scheduled for May was postponed since the audit was not available for 
circulation at that time.  

 Our new Annual General Meeting (AGM) date is THURSDAY JUNE 26, 2025, 
at St. Davids Lions Hall 1462 York Road at 7pm, with sign-in beginning at 
6:30pm. 

Wilson Blanchard will be emailing the “Notice of Owners Meeting” package with the audit 
within the next few days. If you're unable to attend, please fill out the proxy form which will 
be included in the AGM package. Please submit it to a board member or another 
homeowner in the community who will be attending the meeting. 

Should you wish to submit your name to run for a position on the board, please contact 
Wilson Blanchard or one of the board of directors. 

 

Disposal of Garden / Lawn Remnants: 

Now that lawn and garden season is here, we ask that everyone use the brown paper 
bags for disposing of lawn and garden remnants and put them out to the curb for 
garbage pickup on garbage day. Please do not toss garden or lawn remnants over 
fences or into the creek. 

 
Bell Fibe™ Update:  
Bell Fibe™ installation appears to be nearing completion, and this service should be 
available in a matter of weeks. Once it is available we will let you know. Having Bell 
Fibe™ gives our residents choices. Future home buyers who are considering buying 
within this community will also want to have this option available.  

 

Curb Repair: 

Curb work at various locations within the community is scheduled to begin the week of 
May 20th. 
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